
Dear Temple Family and Friends,


We held a powerful and emotional rally in support of Israel, vigil, and 
memorial for the innocents, on October 12, 2023 at Temple Shalom of 
Central Florida. I can truly say that I am so proud to be the Rabbi of 
this sacred community that always jumps into action whenever 
needed, and for that I say thank you. 


At times like this, it is important we come together as a community to 
stand in support of Israel and to mourn the loss of life that has taken 
place. There are so many places to donate to support Israel in her 
time of desperate need.


 Below are a few of the possible links, in no specific order. 


• www.mdais.org/en (Magen David


• www.fidf.org/ (Friends of the IDF) 


• my.jnf.org/gaza-emergency/ (Jewish National Fund) 


• www.adl.org/ (Anti-defamation league) 


• donate.jdc.org/give/ (Jewish Joint Distribution Committee) 


• sderotfoundation.org/donation/ (Sderot Foundation)  

We Stand With Israel.


Am Yisrael Chai!


Rabbi Zev Sonnenstein


Temple Shalom of Central Florida 
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